
 

 

New Wheelie Bin Service 

Your new wheelie bin and service collection is the outcome of a Coolgardie Shire project to improve 

on the existing service. It is important to note the following: 

• Your new wheelie bins will start arriving at your door from the 12th October 2018 

• The new wheelie bins are and will remain the property of the Shire of Coolgardie 

• Your new wheelie bins are coloured green with a red lid and feature a white Coolgardie Shire 

logo stamp embossed in the front of the bin and a bar code on the side 

• Each wheelie bin barcode is registered to the property to which it has been delivered and 

the bar codes and register will assist in the recovery of stolen and damaged or vandalised 

bins 

• The number of bins you have will not change, if you are registered for and pay for more than 

one bin then that same number of bins will be delivered to your address 

• Your pick-up days have not changed, your pick-up day will remain as is 

• The new contractor, Cleanaway, officially starts collection on Friday 2ndNovember 2018 

• From the 2nd November Cleanaway will only pick up the new Shire embossed bins the old 

bins will not be collected on or after this date. If your pick-up date is Friday 2nd November or 

after, only place the new wheelie bin on the street path 

 

Old Wheelie bins 

Your old wheelie bins are owned by the outgoing contractor Suez and they will be collected by Suez 

on the off-collection days on  

• Monday 5th November 2018 

• Wednesday 7th November 2018 

•  Thursday 8th November 2018 

Please place all your old bins out empty and clean on the street path on these days. If Suez cannot 

collect them all on these days, please leave the old bins out until they are collected. 

Suez will not collect old bins that are not empty. 

Thank you for your assistance in helping us to supply you with a better service. 

 

 

 


